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WYOMING INNOVATIONS IN LEARNING 
2017
The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) is announcing the 
inaugural Wyoming Innovations in Learning 2017 conference hosted 
by the WDE, the Wyoming Distance Education Consortium (WyDEC), 
the University of Wyoming, the Wyoming community colleges, and 
school libraries. The Innovations in Learning conference will provide 
opportunities for educators to explore teaching and learning practices 
applicable to classrooms and distance learning environments from 
kindergarten through higher education. 

This is a unique professional development opportunity combining the 
expertise from the UW e-Volution and WyDEC conferences, and the 
WDE’s focus on digital learning to provide peer-led presentations, 
discussions, and K-20 networking possibilities.

The Wyoming Innovations in Learning 2017 will be held November 2-3 
in Laramie. For more information about the conference please 
click here.

https://edu.wyoming.gov/educators/conferences/
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For more information, contact Robin Grandpre, at 307-777-5315 or robin.grandpre1@wyo.gov. 
 
Attachment: 
Innovations Flyer
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